
 
 
 

PANTRY RULES    
 
Park in the Lot A (west side of building) or Lot B (north side of the building) and come 
into the building at 3823 South Indiana Ave. We will be practicing social distancing and 
you must wear a mask.  Safety is very important to us.  If there are too many clients at 
the building, at one time, we may ask you to stay in your car or possibly ask you to 
leave and come back later at a determined time. 
 
 

 Do not come to the building any earlier than 4:45 pm on Tuesdays and 9:45 am on 
Wednesdays. 
 

 Inside the building, children must stay next to their parent/guardian at all times. 
 

 You MUST prove residency in our service area by showing the following: 
 A valid,  driver’s license or state ID card with an address in our service 

area,  
 Two current (within the past 60 days) utility bills with your name (must 

match state ID) and an address in our service area. Utility bills accepted 
include gas, electric, water, refuse, phone and cable/Internet,  

 A lease or mortgage bill in your name (must match state ID) with an 
address in our service area. 
 

 We serve each address ONCE per calendar month, regardless of how many people 
live at that address. When you check-in, please make sure ALL members of your 
household are registered. 
 

 Households who intentionally try to violate any pantry policies will be at risk of being 
banned from using our services. 
 

 Any client who is physically or verbally abusive to other clients or volunteers will be 
asked to leave. 

 
The pantry is a volunteer-run organization that relies on donations to stock its shelves. 
We do not have unlimited food resources. We reserve the right to refuse service at any 
time and for any reason.  We do not discriminate because of race, creed nor religion. All 
are WELCOME! 

 


